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NAAIA Announces 2025 Regional Forums 
Industry professionals will gather in Chicago, Washington, D.C., and Kansas City  

 

Washington, DC – The National African American Insurance Association 
(NAAIA) is set to host its 2025 Regional Forums, uniting insurance 
professionals across the country under the theme: "Cultivating Leaders of 
Tomorrow: Transforming Organizations and Communities." 
 
The three-city series will take place on: 
📍 March 18, 2025 – Chicago, IL 
📍 April 03, 2025 – Washington, D.C. 
📍 April 23, 2025 – Kansas City, MO 
 
Designed to empower professionals at every career level, the NAAIA Regional 
Forums will provide key insights on leadership, career advancement, and the 
evolving insurance industry while fostering meaningful connections with 
industry leaders. 
 
“As the insurance landscape continues to evolve, we recognize the critical 
need to equip professionals with the tools to lead and drive impact in their 
workplaces and communities,” said Omari Aarons-Martin, Executive Director 
and Chief Operating Officer of NAAIA. “Our Regional Forums serve as a 
platform for education, best practice sharing, and networking, ensuring our 
members have the resources needed to succeed.” 
 
Regional Forums feature dynamic panel discussions, fireside chats, and 
networking, connecting professionals with their peers, executives, and 

 



 
industry association leaders. Hosted in partnership with the host region’s 
chapters, NAAIA collaborates with business leaders, professional associations, 
and educational institutions to bring diverse voices into the conversation. The 
forums will also feature a networking reception featuring NAAIA Founder 
Jerald Tillman and NAAIA National board members.  
 
“Our goal is to make leadership development accessible and actionable for 
professionals across the country,” said Ashley White, Chief of Staff and 
Director of National Programs for NAAIA. “By hosting these events regionally, 
we ensure that more professionals have the opportunity to connect, learn, 
and grow within their communities.”  
 

Registration for the 2025 Regional Forums is now open!  
Join us by registering here: https://www.tickettailor.com/events/naaia?  
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ABOUT NAAIA 

The National African American Insurance Association was organized to create 

a network among people of color and others employed in or affiliated with the 

insurance industry. The association currently has 2,800 members and 30 

chapters, with others in development, throughout the nation and its members 

represent every sector of the industry. NAAIA’s focus is the professional 

development and personal empowerment of its members, and to serve as a 

gateway to diverse talent at every level of the industry.  

Visit www.naaia.org to learn more. 
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